
The Student Sex Work Project is a three year project led by 
Swansea University in partnership with Terrence Higgins 
Trust, University of South Wales, National Union of Students 
Cymru and Cardiff and Vale University Health Board. The 
project is funded by the Big Lottery Innovation Fund; we are 
very grateful to the Big Lottery for funding this project. 

The project carried out extensive research and also provided e-
health services and support for students who are engaged in 

the sex industry. Furthermore the project provided 
sexual health information to the broader student 
population. As such this innovative project has 
made an important contribution to advancing 
knowledge and understanding of student sex work 
in Wales and across the UK while providing vital 
support and information for students at the same 
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